
  

 

   

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

   
    
    
   

  

   
  

   
  

   
  

PROPOSED NEW CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

FIRE TRAINING FACILITY 
(LOCATION TBD) 

The purchase of land and 
construction of a new fire 
training facility in the Moraine 
Park District will help meet 
the current demand for 
firefighters and paramedics 
at the 50-plus fire 
departments in the region. 

OFFICE 

CLASSROOM 

FIRE TRAINING 
LABS 

STUDENT IMPACT 
The proposed new construction will bring: 

• Facilities that will allow hands-on training include: 
- Live fire conditions 
- Burn with props 
- Controlled fire situations for a lower-risk training experience.   

DISTRICT IMPACT 

COSTS 
Estimated project cost: 

$13.7 million* 
Total referendum cost: 

$55 million 
• The district is in need of highly trained firefighters. 

• A centrally located facility will allow MPTC to provide 
training to the majority of our 50 community partners. 

• A new centrally located center will provide the required training to 
ensure firefighters are ready to serve their communities. 

• Allows student firefighters to train high-risk/low-frequency skills in 
the safety of a training environment. 

The projected tax impact of the $55 
million facilities enhancement plan is 
estimated to be $21 per year per 
$100,000 of property value ($1.75 
per month) for the next 20 years. 
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Moraine Park Technical College is an equal opportunity and affirmative action College. Women, minorities, those with different abilities and veterans are encouraged to apply. For more information, visit morainepark.edu/nondiscrimination. 

Learn more about Moraine Park’s plan, including details on each project, at morainepark.edu/future. 

https://morainepark.edu/nondiscrimination



